
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
The work your child has been doing this term during their Wednesday art enrichment activity, will be 
exhibited, as part of the Sherwood Arts Week exhibition trail, in school on Friday 22 June 2018 from 
3.45pm until 6pm. Refreshments and a cake sale will be available, as well as a chance to purchase 
your child’s masterpiece for a small donation. If you have younger children there will also be an arts 
and crafts table with activities to spark their creative interest.  
 
If your child is able to participate and help with the evening please complete and return the reply slip 
below to the school office no later than Monday 11 June. 
 
This event will showcase a range of work from all year groups from both Design and Enterprise and 
Art, it’s also an exciting opportunity to see what work students create at GCSE level, as their work will 
also be on display. 
 
The exhibition is also open to other members of the community and neighbouring schools so please 
feel free to bring along any family and friends. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs S Wilken 
Teacher of Art  
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Please complete and return to the school office by Monday 11 June 2018 
 

Sherwood Arts Week Nottingham Free School Exhibition 
Friday 22 June 2018 3.45pm-6pm 

 

Student Name: ______________________________ Tutor Set:______________ 

         I/we give permission for my/our son/daughter to attend the exhibition as a helper. 

         I/we will be attending the exhibition.  

 
Parent/Carer signature:________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name:___________________________________ 


